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1. Meeting occurred on Sunday, October 16 
We discussed the Youth Conference to be hosted in 2017. The conference will be comprised of 
some new elements. Things to be included: 

1. Public speaker (Official office) 
2. Break dance contest 
3. Workshop  
4. Technology Workshop 
5. Gender Roles redefined  
6. Field Experts come to share industry experience and encourage the youth. 
7. Anti Bully Discussion – workshop – enactment of how to handle 
8. Other (TBD)  

 
2. October 18​th​, 2016 

a. Sahre went into District 12 and introduced herself as the new Chair of the Youth and 
Education Committee. Cynthia Cortijo was very amicable to me. We discussed October 
19​th​ meeting at 250 Broadway, to which she advised she would get the word out. 
 

3. Amy’s Little Scholars located at 2069 Daly Avenue has expressed interest at speaking at our next 
monthly meeting. Besides child care services she offers an array of activities for children. The 
team gets hands on with the students helping them to read, write and learn numbers. Her turn 
around rate so far is 100% for all of her children going on to the next level. If you want further 
information please call Amy (646) 612 -9023. 

 
4. A District 75 High School is opening at 516 East Tremont in September 2017. It will occupy the 2​nd 

through 4​th​ floor and have a capacity of 100 students. 
 

5. We will be launching an art contest to celebrate Bronx Pride. The winner of the art contest will 
have their piece of art on display in District Manager John Sanchez’s office.  

 
6. Next month Aspira will come and give a presentation by Mr. Jay Hernandez. They are located at 

Community School 92 and have a plethora of information.  
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